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I object to the proposed development of 1400 new homes at Brooklands Farm. 
There is already significant building development in the Whitstable/Chestfield area and this proposal 
will  significantly increase sewage into a system beyond it's already overwhelmed capacity and inevitably 
increase discharge into the brook and sea. 
Currently difficult to arrange even a telephone consultation with a GP an extra 5000 or so people will 
unacceptably increase the already stressed medical staff and make obtaining an appointment of any 
description almost impossible. 
In addition, there will be a significant increase in road traffic and the land upon which this proposal is 
based is fertile arable land. 
It beggars belief given the issues above and others mentioned elsewhere, that the council is even giving 
this proposal any serious consideration. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
James Neal 
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